Ref: Sec/SE/ € bb /2016-17
24" January, 2017

To

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited National Stock Exchange of India Ltd
PJ Towers, Dalal Street, sthp loor, Exchange Plaza,

Fort, 25t Floor, Mumbai- 400001 Bandra East, Mumbai- 400051

Dear Sir,

Sub: Revised Intimation of Board Meeting for considering Un-audited
Consolidated _and _Standalone Financial Results for the quarter ended 31%
December, 2016

Ref: Our Letter No Ref: Sec/SE/825/2016-17 Dated 05" January, 2017

Company Scrip Code: BSE- 531213, NSE- MANAPPURAM

Further to our above referred letter dated 05™ January, 2017, we would like to inform you that
the meeting of Board of Directors of the company is revised (pre-poned) to Wednesday 08"
February, 2017 at 1.30 pm at same venue instead of Thursday 09" February, 2017 interalia
to consider the Un-audited Consolidated and Standalone Financial Results of the Company
for the quarter ended 3 1% December, 2016.

And also inform you that the Trading Window Closure of the Company is remain unchanged.
Please take the same on your record.

Thanking You.

Yours Faithfully,

prance Limited

h Periasamy
Company Secretary




